
 

 

 

  STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA 

  DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

ROY COOPER  JAMES H. TROGDON, III 
GOVERNOR   SECRETARY 

 

Mailing Address: 

NC DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

DIVISION ONE  

113 AIRPORT DRIVE, SUITE 100 

EDENTON, NC 27932 

 

Telephone: (252) 482-1850 

Fax: (252) 482-8722 

Customer Service:  1-877-368-4968 

 

Website: www.ncdot.gov 

Location: 

113 AIRPORT DRIVE, SUITE 100 

EDENTON, NC 27932 

 

 

 

September 14, 2018 
 

 

RE: ALL PROJECTS 

 
SEPTEMBER 19, 2018 LETTING – DIVISION ONE 
 

To All Prospective Bidders: 
 

Due to the uncertainties associated with Hurricane Florence, the Department has decided it is in 

everyone’s best interest to postpone the September 19, 2018 letting. The advertisement has been 

extended and bids will be received on October 3, 2018. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience. 
 

 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 

 

 

 

C. E. Slachta 

Division Proposals Engineer 

 

Cc: J. D. Jennings, PE 

C. W. Bridgers, Jr., PE 

  G. A. Byrum, PE 

  R. W. Midgett, PE 

  D. B. Otts, PE 

  J. W. Hoadley 

  D. S. Lee, PE 

  M. B. Gill, PE 

  M. R. Hill, PE 

  C. B. Johnson, PE 

  J. Liverman, PE 
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